
Here we go again, this year is a very short legislative session and the Democratic Party is once again 
concentrating on passing legislation that takes away people’s constitutional rights while also turning 
them into criminals while the actual criminals are not held accountable for their actions.  All these anti 
gun laws that keep coming up aren’t going to stop criminals because they don’t abide by the law, all it 
does is make law abiding citizens less able to defend themselves and their families but that really 
doesn’t matter to politicians because they have armed security to protect them because they are under 
the impression that their lives are more important than the people who elected them to office. 
 
it’s time to step back and think about who you work for, you work for the people not your own self 
interest or the interest of special out of state groups like Michael Bloomberg’s Anti gun groups that are 
allowed to speak at these hearings while the people of Oregon are prohibited from. 
 
Oregon has real problems that need to be dealt with, for example housing crisis, homelessness, PERS, 
out of control taxes just to name a few, maybe time would be better spent dealing with real problems 
than making law abiding citizens criminals. 
 
 
Sincerely  
 
Jeffrey J Stanton  
 


